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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Leverage

Hello,
I just wanted to comment on the proposed leverage change. I disagree strongly with it, If I should want 100:1 or
10:1 that should be my choice not something forced on me or anyone else. Freedom is having a choice and doing
this among other things is taking away our freedom of choice.

Good Day,
Todd Lambrix
810-625-0673


